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This term we have been finding out all about animals 
and minibeasts! We have loved getting outside going 
on bug hunts! We have had some fluffy visitors and 
been super sensible in helping to look after them. 
We went on our school trip to Wingham Wildlife 
park and even had time for some cooking! It has 
been a super busy term and we continue to impress 
the adults with the progress we have been making! 



We had a visit from Snowy the 
rabbit. She was very friendly and let 
us give her lots of strokes. We 
listened very carefully to Mrs Cope 
telling us what she likes to eats and 
how to take good care of her.

Animal visits- We have been very lucky this 
term to have visits by Snowy the rabbit, 
Bruce the hamster and a week long stay with 
Cookie and Crumble the guinea pigs. 

We loved watching Bruce run around in his 
ball! He was super speedy!

We enjoyed lots of 
cuddles from Cookie 
and Crumble the 
guinea pigs. We 
learnt that they love 
to eat dandelions! 



Trip to Wingham! We had a great day out to 
Wingham where we saw lots of different 
animals. We loved riding in the double decker 
bus and even had a play in the park.

We were super sensible and 
listened carefully to the adults! We spotted dinosaurs!

We enjoyed having a picnic 
lunch together



We worked 
with the 
Nourish 
kitchen team to 
make snail 
pizzas!



Little Wandle Phonics- This term we have continued to 
read longer words as well as words with ‘est, ing and 
ed’ at the end. We enjoy our reading sessions three 
times a week where we have been developing our 
prosody and comprehension skills! 

We have been using our phonic knowledge to 
write super sentences! 

We have been 
using our 

phonic 
knowledge to 

make labels for 
our creations 

at the 
workshop area.



In maths we have been focusing on numbers to 20 and 
beyond. The children will be finding 1 more and adding 
together 2 numbers. We have created first, then and 
now mathematical stories to find out how many.  We 
have continued to explore 2d and 3d shapes where we 
have been developing our knowledge on the properties 
of shapes as well as spatial relations.

We looked at the 
faces of 3D shapes to 
create pictures from 
the hungry caterpillar


